
Minutes, April 22, 2019 Senate CJC Faculty Meeting, INC Conference Room 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:55 p.m. 

In attendance: Ferguson, Kiousis, Weigold, Fisher, Bylund, Chen, Wanta, Rodgers. Absent: Roberts. 

Visitor: Weigold 

The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 

There was a brief discussion of reporting procedures for administrator evaluations, with the request that 

full data from the evaluations be presented to the faculty. 

Ferguson updated the senate on the status of committee elections. The final results will be reported on 

Monday, April 29th, via email, to all faculty. 

Weigold shared the approach the curriculum committee has adopted for moving curriculum changes 

expeditiously through the approval process. 

Kiousis discussed with senators the current process for selecting new faculty, pointing out that ranking 

of finalists was not allowed by the university. Several senators expressed concern that this weakened 

the strength of faculty input in the selection process. Several senators wanted to know how other 

colleges were handling the hiring selection process, and whether other colleges used rankings in their 

deliberations. Senators decided to research this as well as the faculty union position on the matter. 

Leslie was nominated to serve a second term as the faculty senate chair, and approved by acclaim.   

The meeting was adjourned at 2:05 p.m. 

 

Minutes taken by Michael Leslie, Chair 

 


